From: Patricia Stelzner [mailto:pstelzner@sclo.net]

Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 6:57 PM

To: Comments

Subject: Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program (TLGP) FDIC RIN #3064-AD37

To Whom It May Concern:

As the former Co-Director and current Senior Attorney at the Senior Citizens Law Office here in
Albuquerque, New Mexico, | would like to lend my voice in support of the comments made by
Justice Petra Maez and Sarah Singleton, Co-Chairs of New Mexico’s Access to Justice
Commission.

Our client trust accounts are very small and would not be affected by TLGP but over the years
our office has been helped greatly by grants from Interest on Lawyer Trust Accounts (IOLTA )

and we would not want to see anything that would discourage attorneys from participating in
the IOLTA program.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Patricia Stelzner
Attorney

Senior Citizens Law Offic
4317 Lead SE
Albuquerque, NM 87108



